
  

PUBLIC ALERT 
 

Pakistan Medical & Dental Council (PM&DC) is launching an updated version of online services for 
the doctors.  

It has came into noƟce that some doctors have received calls from scammers, who claim to 
be employees of the PM&DC / other regulators. The scammers are asking for registraƟon / 
verificaƟon of the degrees and cerƟficates through PM&DC online portal. They are also 
demanding undue fee / favors against such services. 

It is clarified that PM&DC does not contact any individual / insƟtuƟon unless any applicaƟon 
is received through online portal for any specific service. Therefore, all doctors are advised 
in their own interest to stay alert from the scammers claiming to be employees of PM&DC 
or any other regulator and making any illegal transacƟon / payment for a service that has 
to be done under legal provision.  

All doctors are also advised to register their details only in the new online portal and must 
not share login ID  / password with any unknown person to avoid misuse of their personal 
data.  

Furthermore, any doctor receiving a scam call is advised to contact the PM&DC immediately 
with a screenshot / evidence / telephone number to registrar@pmdc.pk for necessary 
acƟon under the relevent law. 

 

Registrar  
Pakistan Medical & Dental Council 

G-10/4 Mauve Area, Islamabad 
Ph: (051)- 9106179 

  
 

 


